
Sub Bids Requested – All Trades 
Oregon State University – Asian Pacific Cultural Center 

 

Bids Due to Ben Bentz:  February 6, 2014 by 2:00pm 
 

Non-mandatory but highly recommended pre-bid meeting January 23
rd

 at 2:00pm. 

 

Scope questions due to Ben Bentz or Sarah Tompkins by January 31
st
. 

 

Project Manager:  Ben Bentz – bbentz@andersen-const.com (PH: 503.320.0304) 

Estimator:  Sarah Tompkins – stompkins@andersen-const.com (PH:  503.283.6712) 

 

Documents are available to review at 

ftp://osu:cultural@ftp.andersen-const.com 

username – osu     password - cultural 
 

We are an equal opportunity employer and request Qualifications from all interested firms, 

including emerging small business, women-owned, disadvantaged and minority enterprises. 
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